
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  St. Pius Fall Festival Street Closure 

 

DATE:  August 29, 2016 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

An event that was not included in the event street closing approved by Council this spring 

is the St. Pius Fall Festival.  The Fall Festival is September 18, 2016 and would close 

Colvill between 4th Street and 5th Street.  As in the past the Police Department and Public 

Works will work with the event coordinator to find a balance between the safety of the 

event attendees and the impact on the residents and businesses effected by the closures.   

 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and approval of the temporary street closure and/or parking restriction listed 

above. 

 


